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24th September, 2019 

Dear Parents, 
 
Great holiday 

We hope you all have a wonderful holiday. I pray that God blesses you all and keeps you safe while you 
enjoy quality time together. School returns on Monday 14th October. 
 
Sport Mufti Day  

Demi K is currently in the Northern Territory representing our school along with all NSW Catholic 
Schools in Athletics. To support her family we are holding a sport team mufti day on Friday. The children 
can wear mufti in their favourite sports clothes and give a gold coin donation.  Thank you for your 
support of Demi. 
 
Term 4 Uniform  

All children should be in their full summer uniform when they return to school next term. 
 

Rain Jackets return 

If you have not yet returned your rain jacket to be repaired please do so by tomorrow. Those to be 
retuned were the first group that were sent home. The second group along with the few that have been 
arriving over the past week have already been repaired and returned. 
 
First Communion 

Congratulations to the children who made their first communion over the weekend. There are some 
beautiful photos in the Religious Education part of the newsletter for you to enjoy. 
 
Term 4 Staff Development Day  

I wanted to remind you about our Staff Development Day on Friday 25th October. It is the Friday of the 
second week next term. The staff will be off site so there is no supervision at school. 
 
Headstart Program 

Our Kinder Headstart program begins on Wednesday 23rd October for four weeks. All children will 
attend on the Wednesdays and parents are invited to join us in the hall. 
 
Term 4 dates 

There are a number of important dates to put on your calendars for Term 4.  They include the following:
  
 
Friday 22nd November – 5:30pm: School Disco  

Monday, 2nd December - 6:30pm: Andrew Chin and Student Christmas Concert  

Monday, 9th December: End of Year Mass @ 10:00 followed by the Awards Presentation (there will be 

a morning tea break between these two events) 

Wednesday, 11th December - 5pm: Year 6 Graduation Mass  

Tuesday 17th December: 2020 Step Up Morning  
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Compass Absences 

The Compass app will show all of your child’s absences that are unexplained. It is important for legal 
reasons that these absences be explained by parents.  To assist with this Compass automatically 
generates a reminder at the beginning of each week for any outstanding days. A text message is also 
sent to you via Compass on the day your child is absent. It is very easy to then go into Compass via the 
app and mark the reason for the absence. 
 
If you are using Compass on your phone use the following procedure to see all your child’s unexplained 
absences: 
 

 Open Compass 

 Click on the three lines   on top left hand side of screen. 

 

 Click Open in Browser 
 

 On the right hand side of your screen you will see the below message, please click on Click 

here for more information and enter reasons for each individual absence. 

 

 Press Save on the bottom right-hand side of screen. 

 

 
 

 
There are 144 unexplained absences at the moment on our system. It is really important to note that if 
you do not give an explanation as to why your child was not at school, the total number of these days 
will be recorded on the end of year student report as unexplained absences.  
 
Please take just a few minutes to check if your child has any unexplained absences. 
 

2020 school start dates 

Many of you will begin planning trips over the school holidays. To help you with this we have included 
the start dates for 2020. It will be here before we know it! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday, 28 January Staff Return MAIs and Best Start begin 

Wednesday, 29 January Assessment Day MAIs and Best Start 

Thursday, 30 January Years 1 – 6 return  

Friday, 31 January Kinder begins 

XXXX 



 
Congratulations Miss Scott 

Congratulations to Mikaela Scott and her fiancé Luke for their wedding on Saturday. We know she will 
be a beautiful bride and we wish her all of God’s blessings on her marriage. Miss Scott and her husband 
will travel to the USA for their honeymoon. Mr Townsend will be taking the class for the first week of 
next term while Miss Scott is away. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Yvette Owens 
PRINCIPAL 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 From the REC 
 

Learning Scripture in the  

Year 3 Blue Class room  

The Lost Sheep Luke 15:1-7 

As a class we looked at The Lost Sheep in Luke’s Gospel as part of our Reconciliation unit. 
We began the unit by using the thinking routine ‘zoom in’ where students were given a part 
of an image of a field and some sheep. They were asked to discuss with their talking 
partners what they saw, predicted and noticed in the images. As the image was further 
revealed students added to their predictions and wonderings. Once the whole image was 
revealed students wrote a see, think, wonder on what their final thoughts were.  

The following lesson students were asked to locate The Lost Sheep Luke 15:1-7 in the Bible. 
Students read the passage independently and silently, they listened to the passage read by 
the teacher and chose a word or phrase that stood out to them. As a class we discussed the 
message of the story and the importance of forgiveness in our lives.  

Students broke the passage down looking at the literal sense (who, what, when, where and 
why) and prepared for the retelling of the story using their own words.  

Using the stop motion app students retold the story of The Lost Sheep. During the video 
they explain their understanding of what the story is about and the message Jesus wanted 
shared. 

Click on the link below to view a Lost Sheep video made by Zoie, Aditi and India. 

The Lost Sheep Video 

Later during the term, Year 3 students had the opportunity to share their Lost Sheep videos 
with the Kindergarten students.  

   

   

https://drive.google.com/a/dbb.catholic.edu.au/file/d/1R8g_wJUdFc2azZujpK7wGaVNw-RWwt-F/view?usp=sharing


 
Sacrament of the Eucharist Celebration 

 

Congratulations to the children who received the Sacrament of the Eucharist over the past 
two weekends. The masses were beautiful celebrations lead by Father Raul and Father Alex. 
Thank you to the parents and teachers who supported them during this special time. 

 
   

 
   

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



Upcoming Celebrations 
 

Term 4 Dates 

● Tuesday, the 5th of November, Stage 1 Mass, St Cecilia’s Church, Wyong at 9:15am 
● Monday, the 2nd of December, Andrew Chin and Student Christmas Concert at 6:30pm 
● Monday, the 9th of December, End of Year Mass at 10am 
● Wednesday, the 11th of December, Year 6 Graduation Mass at 5pm 

 
 

Parish Mass Times for St Cecilia’s Parish 
 

 
 

 
 
 

God Bless 
Mrs Jamie Dowling 
Religious Education Coordinator 

 

 

School News 
 

Linen Roster 
 

 
 
 

Term 4 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Week 9 Kyly Slattery 

Week 10 Carolina Saenz 

Week  1  Renee Rigney 

Week  2 Carolyn Arnold 

Week  3  Rebecca Ham 

Week  4 Allison Rosee 

Week  5 Kyly Slattery 

Week  6 Julia Webster 

Week  7 Amy Martin 

Week 8 Kristy Clouten 

Week 9 Kyly Slattery 

Week 10 Carolina Saenz 

St Cecilia’s Wyong 

Saturday Vigil 5pm 
Sunday 7.30am and 9.30am 

St John Fisher, Tumbi Umbi 

Saturday Vigil 5pm 
Sunday 8.30am & 5pm 
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Canteen News 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

 Term 4 New Summer Menu is coming 

 New Recess Items 

 New Lunch Items 

 Some price increases ….. only small 😊  

 Canteen for Term 4 will commence on Wednesday 16th October 

Product News 

Gluten free chicken nuggets are still unavailable. As soon as they are available I will put them on the 
Qkr! Menu. 
 

CANTEEN IS OPEN WEDNESDAY AND FRIDAY THIS WEEK 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
     
Catherine Berry                
Canteen Manager 
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